
February 5, 2018 
 
 
Greetings from Babb Elementary, 
 

In January the students were able to attend our annual snowshoeing trip in Glacier National 
Park. The wind was a bit chilly, but overall we had a great learning experience as usual.  
We also had our 2nd MBI Behavior trip to Cut Bank. We attended the movie “Paddington”. 94% of our 
students had no referrals for 2nd quarter and were able to attend. The criteria for attending the MBI 
Behavior trips are held quit high. The students are not allowed to get one referral during a given 
quarter. Unfortunately, two students each earned one referral. We are hoping the students will remain 
100% referral free this quarter. 
 After having a nice break for Christmas our student’s attendance has improved. We would like 
to see an improvement in the attendance rate. We do have to take into consideration that our location 
plays a major role in absences. Many of the students have no choice but to travel to town with their 
parents to doctor’s appointments, or to even grocery shop. Occasionally we will have students that 
abuse the attendance policy. It is in those cases where a Home/School Coordinator would be 
appreciated.  
 
Attached are the ISIP and STAR Math & Reading Data for Ms. Fenner – K-2 and Mrs. Wilcox 3-6. 
 
ISIP™ Reading results for Classroom - J Augare 
at Babb Elementary School - 2017/2018 School Year  
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Number of Students in each Instructional Tier for at Classroom - J Augare 

Grade Total Students Students in each Tier Level 

3 2 1 

All Grades 14 1 4 9 

Kindergarten [+] 6 0 3 3 

1st Grade [+] 4 1 0 3 

2nd Grade [+] 4 0 1 3 
 
 
 
 

 

























 


